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October 2023

Re: NJSIG Safety Grant Check

Dear New Jersey Schools Insurance Group Member:

Congratulations! Your 2021/2022 New Jersey Schools Insurance Group (NJSIG) Safety Grant has
been approved and enclosed is your grant check. We are mailing your district’s safety grant check so

that you will be able to start your safety projects right away!

We have enclosed a sample press release about your district’s safety grant that you may want to
share with your local media outlets. Your community should be aware of your district’s commitment

to safety!

Please also feel free to share photos of your completed safety projects with grants@njsig.org. We

would love to highlight your accomplishments in our SafetyNet newsletter!

NJSIG thanks you for your continued membership. Working together, we will continue keeping

dollars in New Jersey classrooms.

Sincerely yours,

/s Jill Deitch
Jill Deitch, Esq.
Executive Director

609-386-6060 | www.njsig.org
Page 1 of 1



‘ NEW JERSEY SCHOOLS
INSURANCE GROUP
AESEESAEETTRT

P R E S S ~ October 2023
RELEASE

NJSIG Delivers $2 Million in Safety Grants to Bolster Member Success

Release date:

Mount Laurel, NJ — For over a decade, the New Jersey Schools Insurance Group
(NJSIG) has championed education by ensuring that dollars stay where they
matter most - in the classroom. Since 2009, NJSIG has proudly distributed a
staggering $46,000,000 in Safety Grants to its member school districts
throughout the state.

In October 2023, NJSIG continues this commitment to safety as it disburses an
additional $2,000,000 in safety grants to its member districts. These grants are
an investment in safety, enabling NJSIG’s public and charter school members to
invest in crucial safety-related projects.

NJSIG’s Safety Grant Program at a Glance:
o Proactive Risk Management: NJSIG empowers member districts to proactively
manage risks and bolster safety measures.
o Building a Strong Safety Culture: These grants continue the tradition of a
strong partnership between NJSIG and its member districts, cultivating a
culture of safety in New Jersey’s public schools.

Join us in celebrating an over a decade-long journey towards safer classrooms
and brighter futures for New Jersey's students. For further details about NJSIG's
Safety Grants, please visit https://www.njsig.org/safety-grant-program.

The New Jersey Schools Insurance Group (NJSIG) is a public entity providing property, casualty and workers’
compensation insurance to public and charter schools throughout New Jersey. Established in 1983, NJSIG is
a member-owned, member-run school board insurance group. NJSIG offers comprehensive insurance
coverage, competitive rates, in-house claims management, and a host of risk management and loss control
services. NJSIG is not an insurance company and does not operate for profit; it operates solely for the
benefit of its members.

Visit our website:

www.NJSIG.org




